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Throughout the lockdown Westfield Acad-
emy like so many other schools has been 
open to support families of key worker 
children. These brilliant pictures were 
drawn by our key worker children and go 
well with our new banner pictured below 
to say óThank youô to our NHS and all key 

workers during this lockdown. Westfield Academy is working 
with a local charity initiative to deliver hot meals to local fami-
lies in need in Watford.  

The Charity is endorsed by the 
Mayor of Watford and the MP for 
Watford. One Vision is an action 
group set up to support families 
during this crisis. Some of our staff 

are going to be 
supporting this 
and being part 
of the people delivering these important food parcels during this 
pandemic. For more information go 
onto 
https://www.onevisionproject.org/      

 

  
 

 

For those families who are struggling during lockdown  

there are community meals & grocery bags which can be 

collected from the Meriden Estate Office, 149 York Way, 

Watford, WD25 9UF on Fridayõs between12pm & 2pm. 

These are unprecedented times and we are all pulling to-

gether to help out our local community and its families. 
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I have really enjoyed looking at all the creative work you 

have been completing at home. It is lovely to see how in-

ventive you have been, and this week I have enjoyed read-

ing your song monologues and looking at your colourful set 

designs. Year 7 have sent in some great freeze frame pic-

tures based on films! Keep creating during lockdown as it is 

even more important than ever to enjoy Drama and the 

Arts, they help us to relax, stretch our imaginations and keep sane during this time. 

Take a look at these:  

 

Andy from Urban Strides is doing a free Street Dance class every week on YouTube.  I 

love his message of positivity and how we can use movement/dance to help with our 

fitness and emotional health.  

 
 

 

If any of you have performed at Young Voices whilst a Pri-

mary School, you might recognise him. 

 

 

 

[ŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΣ ¸ŜŀǊ т ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ŀ ǎŎŜƴŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ ƳƻǾƛŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ƻōƧŜŎǘǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŦƻǳƴŘ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ƘƻǳǎŜΦ /ŀƴ ȅƻǳ ƎǳŜǎǎ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƳƻǾƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ōŜƭƻǿΚ !ƴǎǿŜǊǎ ƛƴ ƴŜȄǘ ²ŜǎǜƛŜƭŘ 
bŜǿǎΗ   

    /ŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

      aǊǎ DŜƴǘƭŜ 
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Need careers support?  

From university and apprentice-

ships to  

work experience, Success at 

School's careers guide is packed 

full of advice to help you steer your 

child through the confusing world 

of careers choices. Click through 

and sign up for a guide for parents 

and carers:  

https://mc.successatschool.org/

parents-ebook  

 

 

 

 

 

During the Lockdown music has been an important part 

of everyoneõs journey through this difficult time. We have see 

Karaoke and musicians playing on our TV screens and from 

their houses. One of our own pupils in Year 7 has created this  

musical piece which can be listened to on Sound Cloud. Gabriel has created this beat to help 

with studying.  

https://soundcloud.com/user11998/lockdown -beat-no1 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 did not end how I envisaged it.  My plan was for the students to have a lovely hoodie, 

fantastic prom and a great yearbook that they could look back on.  However, this was not to be... 

 

BUT.... I am keen to ensure that our Year 11's have all of the nice celebrations we had 

planned.  Having spoken to Watford FC, which is where the Prom was going to be held, they are 

also keen for us to go ahead.  This will happen when it is safe to do so.  The year 11's will still 

have their prom, it may be slightly delayed but it will happen! 

 

In addition, over the next few days all Year 11 parents will be receiving a "Parentmail" which de-

tails how to order their hoodies.  The hope is we can have them ready for the results day on the 

20th of August 2020. 

 

All orders will be direct with Kittle the company we are using there will be a choice of colours and 

sizes available. 

 

Once I have more details regarding the Prom we will of course inform you. 

Mrs Low 

https://soundcloud.com/user11998/lockdown-beat-no1

